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of potential areas for realistic progress will thus be 
invaluable. In support of this aim the Prime Minister has 
just returned from a visit to Saudi Arabia, North Yemen, 
Egypt, France and the Federal Republic of Germany. The 
forthcoming visits to Austria, Algeria, Nigeria, Senegal, 
Brazil and Mexico are also part of this on-going process of 
consultation. 
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